
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

27th November 2015 

Dates For Your Diary 

Tuesday 1st December   Year 1 Tri-schools Dance Festival 

Monday 7th December  Play Rehearsal Cornerstone 

Tuesday 8th December      Chocolate Bingo Quiz Night Organised by Friends of Ramshaw School 

Wednesday 9th December  Christmas Play Dress Rehearsal - Cornerstone 

Thursday 10th December  Christmas Play - Cornerstone 

Monday 14th December  Christingle Service at St. Paul’s Church 

Tuesday 15th December  School Christmas Parties 

Wednesday 16th December  Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 17th December  Coffee morning 9.00 a.m. 

Friday 18th December   Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 5th January   Back to school 

Play Practices 

We will be visiting The Cornerstone Christian Centre on Monday 7th December and 

Wednesday 9th December for rehearsals for the Christmas Performance. Children 

should be collected from the Cornerstone on both afternoons at the usual time of 

3.15 pm. There will not be any clubs on these afternoons. Please make sure that 

whoever is collecting your child/ren is aware of the change of collection.  

Little Princess Trust 

One of our Year 6 pupils, Leaha Cummings, is 

having her long hair cut in a special assembly 

on Monday 7th December, to raise money 

for Little Princess Trust who provide real hair 

wigs for children who have lost their hair 

through cancer treatment. If you would like 

to sponsor Leaha please call in to school or 

phone us on 01388 832411. Thank you. 

Tri-schools Dance Festival 

Our year 1 pupils will be visiting        

Cockfield Primary School on Tuesday 1st 

December to take part in the Tri-schools 

Dance Festival. They have practiced a 

dance to ‘Rockin’ Around the Christmas 

Tree’. They will leave school shortly after 

dinner and will be back at school in time 

to be collected at the usual time.    



 School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 
Fax No:    01388 835593 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:    www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 
 

After School Clubs 

Next week (30th November to 4th      

December) is the last week for after 

school clubs until after the Christmas          

Holidays. There is so much going on in 

and out of school that we are unable to 

continue with them until January.  

Starting School 

Durham County Council School Admissions 

have asked us to make parents aware that if 

you have a child who will be 5 years old   

between 1st September 2016 and 31st     

August 2017, they must register them for 

school on the following website:- 

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions  or 

calling 03000 265 896 before the 15th       

January 2016.  

Top Table 

On the top table for their good manners 

and great behaviour at lunch time this 

week were:- Joel Carline, Katie Knight, 

Harriet Mitchell, Rhiannon Bailey, Tom 

Colegrove and Leaha Cummings.       

Congratulations to you all. 

Christmas Play 

Your child will have brought a letter 

home to tell you about our school play 

‘Straw and Order’. Tickets are now on 

sale and are currently limited to 3 per 

family per performance. Please return 

your slip and money to school as soon 

as possible to secure your tickets, thank 

you. 

Play Costumes 

A reminder to parents that we need all costumes for our Christmas                    

Performance in to school on Monday. Thank you. 


